SCAM REPORT
There have been reports in recent weeks about all sorts of scams.  The most recent claiming to offering refunds on overpayments of Council Tax. If anyone is even slightly unsure, please disregard the email/letter or hang up the phone and call the company in question from another line. If its legitimate they will be happy to verify this. 



